December 6th, 1944,

¥r., Kensuke KOFAKA,
Fegistretion Wo. 14290,
e/o Parkins Spruce ¥ills,
Donald Station, B, C.

Cesr Binm
We are in receipt of your letter of December Lth, 1944,

Your remarks have been crrefully resd and »e can sappreciate
that the disposel of your property is a matter which will give you
personsl concern., However, the sale of properties to the Director,
Veterans' Land Act, was carried out as part of & policy of liguida-
tion outlined by the Canadian Government, and the prices obtained
vere on the basis of appraised valuations,

four letter has been placed upon our files so that your
couments in regard to this sale will remain on record, but we can
only advise you that the sale has been completed and that =e &re
not in a position to consider any sltern:tive in regard to this
axtter,

fours truly,

e De Fichardson,
Farm Departoent.,




